Career Newsletter
Each week of the school year a Career Newsletter is produced and distributed to students, parents and carers. The newsletter covers issues and news  relating to Universities, TAFE’s and employment. The newsletter is available on the School website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents, carers and students are able to have a copy of the newsletter emailed to them directly each week if they so wish. To organise this please just contact me on cook.ian.a@edumail.vic.gov.au with your name and email address.

Ian Cook

